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COVID-19 UPDATE & VACCINE NEWS 

January 21, 2021 

 

Dear Employees of The Mather,  

We wanted to inform you that we learned yesterday, January 20, 2021, that a resident in The 

Mather Life Centre tested positive for COVID-19. The Mather is interviewing this individual 

to determine if he/she was in close contact with residents and/or employees (meaning within 6 

feet of anyone for more than 15 minutes). Individuals who have been in close contact will be 

notified. We wish the individual a speedy recovery.   

 

COVID-19 VACCINATION CLINIC NEXT WEEK: 

Our next vaccination clinic for employees is Wednesday, January 27 between 9:00 a.m. and 

4:30 p.m. Please check-in in The Fairfield Room. On the day of the clinic: 

• You must wear a mask the entire time you are in the clinic area, as well as practice 

physical distancing. 

• Remember to wear a shirt that allows easy access to your shoulder. 

• After receiving your vaccine, you’ll wait in Alonzo’s for 15 minutes for observation. 
Walgreens will have a clinician monitoring the room in case someone has an adverse 

reaction to the vaccine. After 15 minutes, you can leave the area.   

 

Questions? Please call (847) 492.4651 or email bewell@thematherevanston.com.  

 

Take care and stay well.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Deann Daniel 

Executive Director 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COVID-19 SYMPTOMS 

If you are experiencing any of the following symptoms, you should contact your 

physician for guidance, stay in your home, and notify your supervisor or Human 

Resources. Symptoms include a loss of taste or smell, cough, fever, sore throat, shortness 

of breath, and gastrointestinal issues such as diarrhea, nausea, or vomiting. Newer 

symptoms include headache, chills, and muscle pain. Please note that pink eye, eye pain, 

or vertigo, as well as discoloration of the toes may also be COVID-19 symptoms. 
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